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October 11, 2013 
     REVISED LETTER 
       
      
Richard Varberg 
1466 Como Avenue 
Saint Paul MN 55108 
 
VIA EMAIL:  rvarberg@chrcom.net 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1466 Como Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Varberg: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 8, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until November 5, 2013 to 
remove the lawn mowers/snow blowers from the exterior property areas and directs that no 
sale or barter of these machines or repair services take place on the premise without first 
having received a home occupation permit. 
 
If you wish to further appeal this, you may attend the City Council on Wednesday, October 16, 
2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 Paula Seeley (email) 
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